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A glimpse at what your support made possible: 
 

This past year, several work groups have blessed the community with their work on area 
homes and some campus projects. One of the projects was helping a lady who was housebound because of steps. 
In the past, she only left the house for medical appointments, and then only with assistance to carry her down and 
up steps. She can now enjoy the outdoors on a covered deck that she can walk onto (with the help of a stroller). 
The deck has a ramp connected to it that allows her to leave home 
without needing the extra lifting help, preserving her dignity.   
 
Basketball is popular in Kentucky. We sponsored youth leagues for the 
younger students. Before each game, we have a Four Before Time (Four 
minutes) which consists of a devotional and prayer. One young player 
stated at the start of the season that she did not know how to pray. By 
the end of the season, she was volunteering to lead the prayer. It is 
gratifying to see the smiles from the players and expressions of gratitude 
from parents and grandparents. 
 

     



     
 
 

Our challenges of 2023 
 
Changes abound on the historic campus in Annville last year. As we reflect, the following verse comes to mind: 
“See, I am doing a new thing! Now it springs up; do you not perceive it?” Isaiah 43:19a (NIV). Some of our affiliate 
organizations have left the campus and others are experiencing growth issues. But it is obvious to us that God is 
doing something new and we are excited to be witnesses to these changes. One example was that Annville 
Christian Academy enrollment almost doubled. The need for more room meant that we needed to move our 
offices. Volunteers came to the rescue and helped move our offices to a temporary location.   
 

Please Pray 
 
We are grateful for the commitment of our supporters to our cause and appreciate their willingness to partner 
with us in making a difference in this part of Appalachia. Join us in praying that we will continue to be in the 
middle of the work that God is blessing. Also, that we will look for more opportunities to share the love of Christ. 
 


